OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVERNMENT AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE ROURKELA
No. 6‘18” //GACR Dt. 22-02-202) /
NOTICE

by email/ WhatsApp/ Website

All the students of UG & PG are advised to visit the College website frequently for

obtaining notices, Study materials, Library, information Bulletin, Career Counselling and other
information,

Further all faculties are requested to encourage their students to see college website
regularly.

Principal
Govt.Auto.College, Rourkela
Memo No. 6Y 61 //GACR.  Date._ 2202202/ //

Copy to Notice Board / Girls Common Room/ College website/All faculties by (WhatsApp/Mail)/
Head Clerk/Principal’s file for information.
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